RPA

!:JERSNﬂ WORKS NOTIFICATION

APRIL 2024

Works notice: Tuesday 9 April 2024

Women and babies entrance driveway access changes

From 7am on Tuesday 9 April to 5pm Wednesday 17 April 2024 the Women and Babies driveway entry will be via
single-lane only while works occur to prepare for the temporary closure of the Women and Babies entrance from
Tuesday 23 April 2024.

Access to the entrance will be maintained but the entry and exit point will be via single-lane only. Works will be
staged with the access points at two separate locations. There will be traffic controllers on site to help people
navigate the space and to ensure right of way is given to emergency vehicles.

There will be a loss of three car spaces in the parking outside the entrance. These works may produce
some noise.
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The Women and Babies entrance on Johns Hopkins Drive is temporarily closing

The Women and Babies entrance (the new northern arrival) is being rebuilt as part of the RPA Hospital
Redevelopment and will close on Tuesday 23 April 2024. From this date, patients and visitors are advised to
use the main hospital entrance on Missenden Road. For urgent maternity patients a small drop-off area will be
maintained on Gloucester House Drive near the southern entry.

More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest
priority. For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment
Team via email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works.
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The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team project updates

Contact the team

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901
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